
UNITED STATES  DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 

Medford District Office 
3040 Biddle Road

Medford, Oregon 97504

SPECIAL NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 

9/24/2024 

The Forest Creek Salvage timber sale auction scheduled for September 26, 2024, has been 
postponed, due to administrative reasons. The Forest Creek Salvage timber sale is anticipated 
to be offered in the first quarter of Fiscal Year 25. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Medford District, at (541) 618-2305




